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WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Northwest Florida Water Management District
Notice of Availability of FY 2025-2026 Water Project Funding

The Northwest Florida Water Management District (District) announces the anticipated availability of funding assistance for springs restoration and alternative water supply projects in northwest Florida. Applications are due no later than Friday, February 21, 2025. The application form, guidelines, and additional information can be found on the District’s website at https://www.nwfwater.com/Water-Resources/Funding-Programs. For more information, please contact Jerrick Saquibal at (850)539-5999, or Jerrick.Saquibal@nwfwater.com. Note that any awards under this program are subject approval and availability of budgeted funds of both the District and the Florida Department of Environmental Protection. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (voice).
